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INVESTORS IN PEOPLE




‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’

Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.Hons. P.G.C.E, N.P.Q.H
bfmail@hwbmail.net
Dear Parents/ Carers,
It has been lovely to welcome the children back to school this week. They have all enjoyed their half term break and had lots of news to tell. All classes have been busy once again. Here are some of the highlights of the week. 
Nursery and Reception have been making musical instruments using a range of materials. They have also been making treasure maps and practicing for Sports Day.
Class One have been making wind powered boats or paddle boats and have been testing them on the water. They have also been writing a poem about ‘ten things that could be found in a sailor’s pocket.’
Class Two are designing containers with specific success criteria, learning Welsh vocabulary,  asking for items of food in Welsh, describing the colour and size of the items and developing an understanding of weight and mass using scales.
Class 3 have been designing and making their own puppets and puppet theatres. They have worked together to write play scripts and will perform these play scripts for other members of the class. They have also been designing information for the notice board at the entrance to the school.  
Class 3 will be taking part in a Football tournament to celebrate the Euros on Tuesday 15th June (in their own class bubble.) Further details have been previously posted on the website.
Extension and Refurbishment Progress Visit and Photographs
School Council members in Years 5 and 6 will join Flintshire County Council members, local councillors and Wynne’s Contractors for photographs on Monday 14th June at 2 pm. The building work is progressing well, with the hall extension and cloakroom pods, taking shape. They are now beginning the second phase of the build, which includes the new classroom and toilet facilities.

Vision for the New Curriculum

Thank you to everyone who has sent in their ideas for our school vision for the new curriculum. We will be selecting ideas from a range of the work submitted and will create a final vision, which will be shared with everyone. The four core purposes of the new curriculum are as follows;

· To become ambitious capable learners ready to learn throughout your life.

· Enterprising creative contributors ready to play a full part in life and work.
· Healthy and confident individuals ready to lead fulfilling lives as members of society.
· Ethical informed citizens of Wales and the world.
Polite Reminder
As the weather continues to be warm, please ensure that sun cream is applied before your child attends school and that they have a water bottle and sun hat in school. Diolch.

Welsh Phrase of the Week
Ble wyt ti’n byw?   Where do you live?
Dw i’n byw yn         I live in …………………………..

Have a good weekend,

Kind Regards, 

Rachel Critchell

Headteacher
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